
Autumn Pointe HOA - Security Door 

 

Any homeowner desiring to install or replace the front security door must obtain approval from the 
Board of Directors prior to security door replacement.  Security door must be metal and not have glass.  
Please submit a picture of the door that you will use as replacement when requesting for approval from 
the Board of Directors.  Note that the security door must be painted with an approved color regardless 
of the door’s color upon purchase.   


